Upcoming Events!

September 8: Baptisms will take place TODAY at Pere Marguette Beach at 2PM. Everyone is invited!

September 8-29: Men's & Women's Groups will be meeting on Sunday nights from 6-7:30PM. See a staff member for more information.

September 10: Connection Point Recovery is launching September 10 at 6:30PM, meeting weekly. It is a Christcentered, Bible-based, share-group program of recovery that is designed to help people connect with God and heal from life's struggles, pains, or habits.

September 14: Annual Richard "Dick" Fry Golf Memorial at Oak Ridge Golf Course. \$60/person or \$240/ team. Proceeds benefit Bridge Builders!

September 15: Lunch With Leaders - If you are new to our church or have never attended this lunch, you are invited! Please RSVP through the church email, sign up in the Welcome Center, or see one of the church staff.

September 16: MomCo (formerly known as MOPS) will resume for the season meeting the 1st & 3rd Mondays of each month from 9:30-11AM in Classroom 101 off the gym. See Pastor Holly for more details.

September 20: Apple Picking is back! See someone in the Youth Group or a staff Pastor to place your order! Each bag of apples in 5lbs for \$10.

September 26: Pumpkin Painting Pizza Party is back! From 5:30-7PM, meet us in the parking lot for a fun time! We will paint pumpkins, eat some dinner, and have a blast! Remember to wear clothing that can get messy!

October 5: All Day, Every Day Discipleship Event - From 11:30AM-8PM, this is an event for students. There will be a service project, games and a scavenger hunt in downtown Holland! The cost is \$20. See Pastor Matt and sign-up on our website.

***DONATIONS NEEDED by Oct 5: Partnering with Kids Food Basket, we could use the following packaged foods: Pudding Cups, Fruit Cups or Pouches (no foil tops please), Pretzel, Cheez-it or Goldfish bags (1.5 oz. or smaller), Meat sticks (TWO 0.28 oz sticks or ONE 0.5 oz. stick), Quart Size Bags.



connectionpointmi.com



Connection Point Church



econnectionpoint.churchmi Connection Point Church



Contact us:

Office Phone: 231-773-2812 office@connectionpointmi.com Office hours: Monday - Thursday: 9AM-3PM

Lead Pastor - Aaron Gregory: aaron@connectionpointmi.com Pastor (Children's) - Holly Hazekamp: holly@connectionpointmi.com Pastor (Youth) - Matthew Spear: matthew@connectionpointmi.com Director of NCRC - Sarah Klassen: sarahk@connectionpointmi.com





Further Reflection for 9/8

- 1. When is a moment in life that you received service that was above and beyond what was expected?
- 2. Read John 13
- 3. What jumps out to you from the text?
- 4. How might you "wash feet" in your everyday life?
- 5. Why is it sometimes hard to serve others? And why can it be difficult to be served? How can we learn to overcome those things?
- 6. What person has "betrayed" you the most? How have you learned to forgive them?
- 7. Re-read verses 34-35. Why is this such an important message for us today? How do you need God's help to do that more?
- 8. Ask God to place opportunities in your life this week to love others. When you sense the Holy Spirit's prompting to act, do it.

Further Reading: The Signature of Jesus: Brennan Manning; A Community Called Atonement: Scot McKnight

Weekly Gatherings:

Sunday Service: 9AM & 10:30AM Kids Service: Sundays Both AM Services Youth Group: Sundays from 6-7:30PM

Things You Should Know!

Connect Cards can be found in the seat-back pocket in front of you! Please fill it out, take it to the Welcome Center in the Foyer and grab a gift! We want guests to feel welcome and we hope to see you again!

Prayer Requests can be submitted via the website under the Ministries tab. These prayer requests go directly to Pastor Aaron and are confidential.

The Bridge the Gap Fund sign is across from the Café. If you are interested in giving above your tithes/offerings, you may do so by putting donations in the box at the back of the sanctuary or by giving online. Please email the church office for more information.

Church Directory App is available now! If you need help accessing it, please contact the church office and we can work on getting you set up!